April 23, 2009

TO: Missouri Natural Gas Operators

SUBJECT: Missouri PSC Gas Safety Annual Report

Missouri PSC Gas Safety Annual Report

A revised version of the Missouri PSC Gas Safety Annual report form is enclosed. This report
shall be submitted to Staff in February 2010 at the same time as the DOT/PHMSA/OPS Annual
Report for CY 2009.

The preferred submission method for this form is via email. A copy has been provided for
posting on MANGO website (www.mangowp.org), or you can send an e-mail request to Heidi
Myers at heidi.myers@psc.mo.gov. If you cannot submit the form electronically, please use the
attached version of the form for use in preparing the Missouri PSC Gas Safety Annual Report
for CY 2009.

If you have any questions concerning this, please contact Heidi Myers at 573/751-9283 or me at
573/751-3456.

Sincerely,

Robert R. Leonberger
Assistant Manager — Gas Safety/Engineering

RRL: hm
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